Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
October 3, 2017 
Re:
New Job Description – “Human Resources Lead Generalist” 
Human Resources is requesting a new position, “Human Resources Lead Generalist”. This position will fully support the certified, classified and extra duty generalists and will be able to step in and perform any of those duties as required. As proposed, this position will provide full redundancy in the event any one of the generalists is absent and full support during peak hiring times.

Due to the increased performance responsibilities this position would be paid at Grade 13 on the classified scale.

Human Resources recommends approval of this position as proposed.    
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